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Mr. Peterson,

We have owned property at 271 Sandelin Ln since 1965.  It was our understanding that Mr. Jackson would not use
Sandelin Ln for access, as he does not participate in our HOA.  This may be deemed an emergency access but over
time it will inevitably become an easy access to their property.  Our homeowners pay an HOA to take care of the
road which has minimal use by the 15 homes located here.  We would like to see Mr Jackson relocate his emergency
access road to another location and have the gate permanently locked.  We never access his property through this
gate. The residents would like to keep the peace and tranquility of our homes on Sandelin Lane, without additional
cars or foot traffic trying to access the lake.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cliff Helgeson
(509) 899-3709

Sent from my iPad
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